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"Cosmic Cultures II” Inter-district Grant Program
ctscience4kids.org

Student and Parent/Guardian,                                       		November 30, 2016

As you may have heard from your student, the Cosmic Cultures II trip to the Eli Whitney Museum and Peabody Museum for next Friday has been postponed. I apologize for any confusion this has caused and thank those students and their parents/guardians who brought the permission slip back so promptly. The reason is due to a booking error at the Eli Whitney Museum.  At this point, the trip is going to be rescheduled for sometime in January – probably a Thursday.  I'm not sure when we will know the exact date, but will let you know as soon as I know myself.

Please take a moment to sign up for the Remind messages. This form of communication allows me to relay information to you quickly, especially when I do not see your student on a regular basis. If you have already signed up for the cluster or subject-specific Remind, you will have to sign up for this one as well. Directions are found on the back of this paper.
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Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
Sincerely,
Ms. Melissa Vollono
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